
 

 

May 3rd, 2024 
 
 

 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for MARTA Kensington MARTA Station Shared Use Path and Road 
Diet project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is DeKalb 
County located at 3465 Kensington Rd. Decatur, GA 30032.  
 
The funding would be used to construct a shared‐use path along four roadway segments 
bordering the Kensington MARTA Station in Dekalb County. The project is an appropriate 
use of taxpayer funds because the project would provide increased infrastructure to 
support pedestrian and cyclist safety.  
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 
authorized by 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). 
 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Member of Congress 


